
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      July 14, 2000 
 
 
Jerry & Elsie Weyrauch 
SPANUSA 
5034 Odins Way 
Marietta, GA  30068 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Weyrauch: 
 
 Thank you for your letter and the suicide prevention advocacy letters signed by 
citizens of Mississippi.  Suicide is a tragic end for many Americans.  It is sad that people 
see no alternatives to their problems and have no one to help them through their crisis.  I 
plan to work closely with state legislators during the upcoming years to make Mississippi 
an even better place to work, live and visit.   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      July 14, 2000 
 
 
Mr. James Bailey 
128 Colmer Circle 
Ocean Springs, MS  39564 
 
Dear Mr. Bailey: 
 
 Your suicide prevention advocacy petition has been forwarded to me by 
SPANUSA.  Suicide is a tragic end for many Americans.  It is sad that people see no 
alternatives to their problems and have no one to help them through their crisis.  I plan to 
work closely with state legislators during the upcoming years to make Mississippi an 
even better place to work, live and visit.   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 


